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~ Water Supply from DJB is being short about 40% at Tilak Marg and Bengali Market 
Underground Reservoir in NDMC area. 

New Delhi, June 17, 2024. 

Water supply from Delhi Jal Board (DJB) is being received short about 40 % at Tilak 
Marg & Bangali Market Underground Reservoir (UGR) in New Delhi Municipal Council 
(NDMC) area. 

As informed by DJB that production of potable water from wazirabad water plant is not 
running at full capacity due to non availability of raw water, hence water supply in 
command area of Tilak Marg UGR & Bangali market UGR will be made available once 
in a day and preferably in morning time. 

Due to the shortage of water supply, the area will be affected like Bengali Market, 
Ashoka Road, Harichand Mathur Lane, Copernicus Marg, Purana Quila Road, Babar 
Road, Barakhamba, K G Marg, Windsor Place, Firozshah Marg, Canning Lane and 
surrounding area. 

The consumer of affected area of NDMC may contact at Control Room of Water Supply 
for Water Tankers on Phone Numbers : 011-23360683, 011-23743642.
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